
      September 26, 2011

Dear Parents and Students,

 Events, such as Homecoming, make High School experiences memorable.  They 
also strengthen social ties and foster cooperation.  We would love to see parents there.  
We invite all our families to participate in this type of High School activity.  As a parent, 
please consider joining in the parade as well as the football game (see schedule of 
events on reverse side of this letter).

It is important to all of us that students enjoy school events and come away from 
them with positive experiences.  The guidelines enclosed with this letter are intended to 
help all students reach the desired goal of having a good time while living up to the 
expectation of civil and safe behavior.  I ask that you discuss them with your son/
daughter and that you support the guidelines intended to promote safety.

Thank you for your cooperation.  

      Sincerely,

      Carmela Leonardi, Ph.D.
      Principal

CL/ed



HUNTINGTON HIGH SCHOOL

Friday, October 21, 2011

Students:

6:00 p.m. – 12:00 Midnight  Float Building

Students will be able to redeem the vouchers they will receive for helping in the building 
of their grade’s float for pizza and a drink.  (Compliments of Student Government and 
PTSA)

Saturday, October 22, 2011

Parents are invited to join in for the following events:

12:30 p.m. Homecoming Parade  -  Gerard Street Parking Lot

2:00 p.m. Football Game  -  Huntington High School vs Islip High School

Students:

8:00 p.m. – 12:00 Midnight  Homecoming Dance


